
The Home Recovery Alabama Program (HRAP) provides housing assistance to 
eligible single-family owner/occupant applicants (Owner-Applicants) and owners  
of single-family rental properties affected by Hurricane Sally in September 2020 
and/or Hurricane Zeta in October 2020. HRAP assists property owners by providing 
funding to repair, reconstruct or replace single-family homes that suffered damage 
from one or both qualifying storms. 

Does your home have 
hurricane damage?

Visit an Intake Center
Mobile: 1110 Montlimar Drive, 
Suite 299, Mobile, AL 36609

Jackson: 1455 College St. 
Jackson, AL 36545

Foley: 200 East Laurel Ave 
(Hwy 98), Foley, AL 36535

Selma: 124 Broad Street, 
Selma, AL 36701

Download the App
Download the  

Alabama Home Recovery 
mobile app from the 
Google Play Store or 
 the Apple App Store

Online
Apply online at 

homerecoveryAL.com

3 Ways to Apply Today!

251-265-7958 
HomeRecoveryAL.com


